
The goal of this workshop is to gather feedback and 
better understand the community’s transportation 
needs in and around all 45 public schools in Irvine.

Wednesday, May 21 | 5–8 p.m.
Virtual meeting held on Zoom

Click here to register for  
the virtual Zoom event  
or scan the QR code.

For more information, contact:

Derek Meksavanh, City of Irvine
949-724-7506  |  dmeksavanh@cityofirvine.org

Lars Christiansen, CR Associates
949-724-7506  | IrvineSRTS@cramobility.com

Suggested Routes to School
Virtual Public Workshop: We want to hear from you.

Learn more at cityofirvine.org/sharestheway

Making Travel to School Safer in Irvine

• The City of Irvine, Irvine Unified School District 
(IUSD), and Tustin Unified School District (TUSD) 
are working together to develop pedestrian and 
bicycle safety action plans to encourage safer 
and active travel to school.

What is Suggested Routes to School (SRTS)?

• Suggested Routes to School (SRTS) focuses 
on how to make walking, bicycling, and 
rolling easier and safer for students. The 
recommendations on neighborhood streets 
benefit us all!

What will the SRTS Project Include?

• 45 maps and a set of prioritized projects for each 
public school in the City.

• Each SRTS assessment will be tailored to 
individual schools, showing the locations of 
nearby bicycle facilities and traffic control 
devices, such as traffic signals and stop signs.

• It will also include specific recommendations for 
improvements.

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/1MQoysRCSkqE8rA11ky8Tw#/registration

